
	

The	Homeowners	Association	is	a	volunteer	
membership	organization	founded	in	1989.				In	this,	our	
30th	year,	we	want	to	acknowledge	the	many	
volunteers	that	have	made	the	HOA	the	great	volunteer	
organization	it	is.	Thank	you!			
HOA	continues	to	provide	a	lot	of	value	for	your	
membership!	

Like	every	year	in	Tellico	Village,	the	summer	comes	to	us	in	a	big	way.	And,	that’s	especially	true	with	
the	events	the	HOA	is	offering	this	summer!		
	

HOA’s	goals	continue	to	be	to	deliver	membership	value	by	providing	engaging	social	activities,	
informative	venues	and	outlets	to	be	heard.		
	

Be	Engaged:	HOA	Socials	start	at	4:30	pm	on	the	2nd	Tues-day	of	every	month.	Last	month,	the	Tellico	
Village	Singers	did	a	flash	mob;	so,	you	never	know	what’s	next!			The	popular	Trivia	Challenge	and	EG	
Kight	are	back	as	events.	We	also	have	glow	golf,	wine	appreciation	classes	(with	tastings),	a	unique	
artistic	experience	of	Light	Your	Day	on	Fire,	a	spectacular	line	up	of	new	theater	events,	many	dining	
out	options,	Scopes	Monkey	Trial	in	Dayton,	and	a	tour	of	Schakolad	chocolate	(with	tastings)	and	a	
mystery	trip	scheduled	for	September	to	mention	just	a	few.		If	you	can’t	make	a	social	you	can	always	
check	out	(and	register	for)	the	different	activities	on	www.tellicolife.org.			
	

Be	Informed:	Another	very	informative	Welcome	Orientation	will	be	held	on	July	18th.		Please	
encourage	those	new	to	the	Village	to	attend.	

The	Highway	Safety	Committee	has	been	very	busy	this	summer	meeting	with	local	politicians	
regarding	safety	improvements	for	the	Niles	Ferry	Road	and	State	Route	411	intersection,	attending	
the	Lenoir	City	TDOT	Construction	Progress	meetings	for	Highway	321	improvements,	expressing	our	
displeasure	with	the	lack	of	progress	on	the	Highway	11/321	intersection,	and	identifying	trees	along	
444	that	had	fallen	or	were	in	immediate	danger	of	falling	so	that	TDOT	crews	could	remove.		And	in	
August,	seven	streetlights	are	scheduled	to	be	installed	at	the	inter-section	of	Tellico	Parkway	and	
State	Route	72.			Thank	you	Henry	Cullen	for	your	assistance	in	getting	these	lights	to	improve	road	
safety.				
	

An	early	reminder	that	the	POA	Candidates	Forum	will	be	the	focus	of	the	October	General	Meeting.		
	

Be	Heard:	In	September,	the	HOA	will	launch	“The	HOA	Voice”	as	its	newly	branded	and	timely	
communication	vehicle.						
We	know	we	are	blessed	to	live	in	a	place	as	safe	as	Tellico	Village.	But,	to	many	of	us,	home	security	
products	provide	additional	peace	of	mind.		Please	complete	the	Neighborhood	Watch	Security	
Survey	so	that	other	Villagers	can	learn	from	your	experiences			
Whew!	HOA	provides	a	lot	of	value	for	your	membership!	To	the	many	of	you	who	have	renewed	
your	membership	or	joined	HOA	for	2019,	thank	you.	If	you	haven’t	joined	or	aren’t	sure,	go	to	
www.tellicolife.org	and	follow	the	prompts.		

Let’s	go	out	and	enjoy	this	sunshine			


